
Building Hope Prayer 
Pilgrim God, we give you thanks 

and praise. You constantly journey 
with us even in our darkness and 

doubts. We seek your way of loving 
kindness to walk together as one 

family. Open our eyes to recognise 
you in the faces of one another, in 
the breaking of bread and in the 

splendour of creation. May the risen 
Christ sow seeds of hope and new 
life deep within us. May our hearts 
and minds be filled with your Word, 

bringing forth truth, justice and 
peace. May the Holy Spirit working 
in and through us do much more 

than we can dare to imagine as we 
live out our baptismal calling in 
humble and loving service. We 

make this our prayer through Christ 
Our Lord. Amen. 

Mary, Mother of the Church, pray 
for us. 

St Laurence O’Toole, pray for us. 
St Kevin, pray for us. 
St Brigid, pray for us 
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Congratulations to the children of Our Mother of Divine Grace school who 
received the Sacrament of Confirmation on Friday. We would like to thank 
the Principal, their teachers, parents and guardians, and all those that helped 
prepare the children for this special day.  

 

Recently Deceased  
We remember in our prayers all those that have died recently, especially,  
Debbie Bonney & Aidan Hoey.  
60th Anniversary Celebrations.  
As part of our celebrations, we 

intend to have a “Ballygall Abroad” 

similar to the one that we do at 

Christmas time. If you would like 

to send greetings to your loved 

ones, living abroad, on the 

occasion of the Parish’s 60th 

anniversary on 16th June please 

drop in their details to the office 

before Thursday 13th June. 

Dublin Diocesan changes 

Each year the Archbishop, along 

with a team of priests, meet to 

plan the future of the Diocese and 

location of the priests. During the 

week a number of changes were 

announced.  Fr. Joseph Ryan has 

been appointed to the parishes of 

Saggart, Rathcoole, Brittas & 

Newcastle.  

Fr Kevin Bartley, Rush Parish, has 

been appointed as Moderator of 

our Grouping of Parishes with 

responsibility for Ballygall and Iona 

Road. The moves are due to take 

place on the weekend of 6/7 July.  

Building Hope Novena 

The Novena concludes on Monday, 20th May on the Feast of Mary, Mother 
of the Church.   
Glendalough Walks 

Following the tradition of pilgrimage, a series of walks has been organised to 
mark St Kevin’s Day on Saturday, June 1, in Glendalough. Participants will 
walk towards Glendalough following a choice of seven different routes which 
will merge along the way with other walkers from the same area. For more 
details enquire in the Parish Office.  

Mass Intentions Monday 20th to Sunday 26th May 2024 

Monday 10.00 Fr Roy Connell  10.00 
Cecil & Elizabeth 

Deegan  

Tuesday 7.25 Available  10.00 Michael Nolan  

Wednesday 7.25 Available  10.00 
Abel Mag Asin,  
Alexander Lim 

Concepcion Burlat 

Thursday 7.25 Michael Murphy  10.00 
Funeral Mass Aidan 

Hoey  

Friday 7.25 Alice Leahy 10.00 Joe Toal, Michael Hurley  

Saturday  

10.00 
Annie Ennis &  
Oisin Fanning 

Confessions available after 
10.00am Mass. 

6.30pm 

Months Mind Remembrance  

Nora Meehan, Mary Gahan, Marie Winters, Anne 

Ennis, Elizabeth Harris, Noel Bradshaw, Stephen 

Doyle,  

Patrick Ryan, Millicent Thompson, John Ryan, Stephen 

Doyle, Hannah Powell, Michael Kielty.  

Sunday
 

 

10.00 

Mary & Larry Shields, Philip Shields,  Laurent Shields, 

Deceased members of Shields and Quinlan Families  

Gerard Brady.  

11.30 Nellie, Christy & Vincent Grainger.  
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